KBIK Class C2 Site Change FCC Rule Compliance

This application proposes to upgrade KBIK to a full power Class C2 station
from a new tower site. The KBIK Class C2 site change upgrade will be in
compliance with the Commission’s Part 73 Rules. The proposed Class C2
upgrade is in compliance with Part 73.203 and 73.207, it will be fully spaced to
all licensed FM stations. With reference to 73.213, KBIK is not a
grandfathered station. The new site will provide coverage in excess of 70 dBu
City Grade over all of Independence, the city of license, in compliance with
Part 73.315. KBIK is a licensed commercial station, compliance with Part
73.509, 73.515 or 73.525 is not required. The KBIK telephone number, 316-
331-3000, has long been known to the Independence listening public and in
compliance with Part 73.1125 of the Commission’s rules.
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